
From: Ruth Gundle <ruth.gundle@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 2:43 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: [User Approved] Title 11 
 
Old trees are crucial to the city’s beauty and sustainability. Please extend the sunset date. This is vital. 
 
 
Ruth Gundle 
624 SE 29th 
PDX 97214 
 


